Dear Mr. Michael Green,

Thank you so much for choosing me as a recipient for the Woodland High School Trust Fund Scholarship. I do not take money for granted and any help I can get in paying for college is a blessing. I understand that there were many applicants for this scholarship and am thankful that my efforts stood out enough to even be considered. I promise you will not regret choosing me and will try my hardest to continue to be a good example to the community.

I am grateful for the help in funding my college education. Although Clark College isn't what I had planned for my future, I plan to make the best of my experience there and am very excited for my future. So again, thank you so much for this scholarship.

Sincerely,

Marcy Rose McDougall

